ORANGE LAKE HOMEOWNERS' ASSOCIATION, INC.

May 27, 2020

Town of Newburgh Zoning Board of Appeals -
Old Town Hall, 308 Gardnertown Road
Newburgh, New York 12550

RE:  Applicant Arthur Fowler
6 Snider Avenue, Walden
SBL - 32-5-18

zoningboard@townofnewburgh.org
Dear Chairman Scalzo & Board Members:
In reference to the subject application, the Orange Lake Homeowners® Association was provided by
the Applicant a package of information at our March 2, 2020 board meeting for the purpose of
discussing the proposed application.
We reviewed the application and polled the Board members and the neighbors who responded to
us. Itis the position of the Orange Lake Homeowners’ Association that this application does not

negatively impact any of the surrounding properties. The OLHA recommends this application be
approved.

Sincerely,

anger
Homeowners’ Association Inc.
Past President




